
 
 

August, 2017 
 

 
Dear Parent/Guardian: 
 
Your child will be receiving services from highly qualified professionals who have demonstrated 
mastery in their field.  According to the dictates of the No Child Left Behind (NCLB) Act 
signed into law by President George W. Bush, you may request specific information as to the 
qualifications of your child’s teachers and paraprofessionals. 
 
You are entitled to request the following information: 
 

• whether the teacher has met State qualifications and licensing criteria for the grade levels 
and subject areas in which the teacher provides the instruction; 

 
• whether the teacher is teaching under emergency or other provisional status through 

which State qualification or licensing criteria have been waived; 
 

• The Baccalaureate degree major of the teacher and any other graduate certification or 
degree held by the teacher, and the field of discipline of the certification or degree; and 

 
• whether your child is provided services by paraprofessionals and, if so, their 

qualifications. 
 
If you require this information, please contact the Assistant Superintendent for Human Resources 
in writing. 
 
Sincerely,  

Regina Colardi  Michelle Hazen 
Regina Colardi      Michelle Hazen    
Principal       Asst. Principal  
 


